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Announcement to ASX: Variation to PDS dated 9 March 2010 
Australian Index Investments (Aii) Sector Index Exchange Traded Funds 

 
Australian Index Investments (Aii) has lodged with ASIC a variation to the Product 
Disclosure Statement (PDS) dated 9 March 2010. The latest version of the PDS for 
the Aii Sector Index Exchange Traded Funds is dated 31 January 2011. 
 
The purpose of this announcement is to highlight some changes to the Distribution 
Reinvestment Plan (DRP) of the Fund, as explained on page 18 of the Product 
Disclosure Document dated 31 January 2011. 
 
 
 

Changes to the Distribution Reinvestment Plan 

 
• The default option, where no elections are made for participation in the DRP, 

will be for distributions to be paid to investors in cash.  
 

• Distributions will be paid to the investor’s nominated bank account if bank 
account details have been provided to the Share Registrar. Otherwise, a 
cheque will be issued to the investor. 

 
 
 

For more information, please refer to the DRP policy document, which can be 
obtained by visiting www.australianindexinvestments.com.au. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
It is important that you read the relevant Product Disclosure Statement (PDS) prior to making an investment 
decision.  Past performance is not an indication of future performance. If you require further information regarding 
Aii Sector ETFs, or to view the PDS, please visit www.australianindexinvestments.com.au. 
 
Aii is a corporate authorised representative (number 344024) of Valuestream Investment Management Limited  
(ACN 094 107 034) (AFSL No 246621). 


